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MEMO

DATE: July 3, 2014

TO: Windham Town Council
THROUGH: Tony Plante, Town Manager
FROM: Ben Smith, Planning Director
Cc: Amanda Lessard, Planner

Land Use Ordinance Committee (LUOC)

RE: LUOC recommended ordinance changes to Section 900 –
Removal of Section 915 – Building Permit Limits in Subdivisions

At the Town Council meeting on April 8, 2014, the Town Council confirmed the list of priority
ordinance revisions for the LUOC to work on. Among the other ordinance priorities that staff
would be reviewing was the removal of Section 915 from the Subdivision Ordinance, which
limits the number of building permits that can be issued each year for subdivisions with 21 or
more lots.

This section was reviewed by the Town Council in 2010, but a separate Rate of Growth
Ordinance was not drafted to replace Section 915 of the Subdivision Ordinance. Please see the
attached information regarding the Council vote in 2010.

This item will have a public hearing at the Planning Board meeting on July 14, and will then be
forwarded to the Council for review and action.  I anticipate a discussion at that time on whether
or not the Town should proceed with the work to draft and adopt a Rate of Growth Ordinance
that meets the State requirements.

Please feel free to contact Planning staff with any questions on the attached.



bwsmith
Typewritten text
BWS note 7/3/2014 - 
This item was voted on by the Windham Town Council on May 11, 2010
Vote - 7-0 in favor




	TC cover_LUOC to PB_06-13-14(1).pdf (p.1)
	Order 10-086 Materials.pdf (p.2-3)

